
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 



 
 

May 5, 2018 –  May 13, 2018 
  

   Sat.    05/05 4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   05/06 9:15 AM  Mary McAraw 

      (Deacon Paul and Mary Bauman) 

   Mon.  05/07 8:00 AM  Thomas Spizarny 

      (Spizarny Family) 

   Tues.  05/08 8:00 AM  Luigi and Mary DeMartino 

      (Elaine DeMartino and Family) 

   Wed.  05/09 8:00 AM  Communion Service 

   Thur.  05/10    Feast of the Ascension 

   8:00 AM  Fritz and Coletta Vetter 

      (Chris and Mary Fette) 

   7:00 PM  For the People of 

      All Saints Parish 

   Fri.     05/11 8:00 AM  Msgr. Conrad Kraus 

   Sat.    05/12 4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   05/13 9:15 AM  Mary McAraw 

      (Chuck and Carol Reinsel) 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 5/06   Rel Ed  Gr. K-5  8:30 AM 

    Rel Ed Gr. 6-10  10:20 AM 

   Wednesday, 5/09  Communion Service  

   Thursday, 5/10  Feast of the Ascension of the Lord—Masses 

 at 8:00 AM and  7:00 PM      

JUST SAYING  -   
This reading, like last 
week’s, is part of Jesus’ 
Last Supper discourse. 
In the context of John’s 
Gospel, these words 
are spoken before     
Jesus’ Crucifixion. We 
read his instruction to 
the disciples in light of 
his death and Resurrec-
tion. We know that    
Jesus himself gives us the greatest example of the kind  
of love and service that he teaches to his disciples. He 
has, in fact, laid down his life for his friends, for his   
disciples, and for us.  
 
Through his death and Resurrection, we have 
received the grace to love others as Jesus has 
commanded. 
 

https://www.loyolapress.com/our-catholic-faith/liturgical-year/sunday-
connection/sixth-sunday-of-easter-cycle-b-sunday-connection 

            The Sanctuary Candle burns this week  
 in loving memory of Marsha Paris 

 (from LaVant and Mary Lou Johnson) 
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The Feast of the Ascension of Our Lord 
Thursday, May 10, 2018 

  A Holy Day of Obligation in our 
Diocese. Masses at 8:00 AM and 
7:00 PM that day. 

 
 
Pancake Breakfast was a success! 
Last Sunday our parish had a pancake breakfast for    
all parishioners following the 9:15 Mass. About 135 
people stayed for the pancakes and sausage, fruit, and 
beverages. Fr. Greg would like to thank those who  
purchased, prepared, and served the food and flipped 
the pancakes! Thank you to the people who stayed to 
enjoy pancakes and fellowship after Mass, and to the 
awesome families who stayed to clean up! 

Annual Mother’s Day Carnation Project 
 
Mother’s Day carnations provided by People for Life 
will be available after Masses next weekend. Help  
celebrate Mother’s Day by selecting some beautiful 
carnations for that special mom in your life. Your   
donation of $1.00 per carnation will help support     
pro-life educational programs and activities right here 
in northwestern Pennsylvania. 
This year we will have roses available also,                
at $3.00 each. Contact Cindy First, 814-868-1488, for 
more information.     

“Online Giving Coming Soon!”  
 

Online Giving will soon be available 
for parishioners, making donating   
simple, safe, and secure.  Be sure to 
check the bulletin in the coming weeks 
for more information or call the parish 
office if you have any questions! 



 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 24, 2017 

Jean and Michael Malthaner from Sacred Heart parish  
along with Almi and Shawn Clerkin, Kate and Patrick 
Thiem, and Bob Martin will present a concert at Sacred 
Heart on May 20th at 2:00 pm in the church auditorium 
(26th and Liberty).  This is a fundraiser for the church choir 
as well as a benefit for these seven singers who will be   
representing Erie in our sister city Dungarvan, Ireland in 
July.  There they will be performing their award-winning 
production The Glorious Ones for which they received state 
and regional first-place  prizes and were selected as one of 
the top three ensembles in the nation at the national festival 
in Minnesota.  
The cost of the concert is only $10.00 and will include     
refreshments.  Please make plans to support this wonderful 
event that will  provide funds to update the microphones 
and equipment for the Sacred Heart church choir.  Tickets 
will be sold at the door and you can call 814-838-3760 for 
more information. 

Liturgical Publications Inc., the publisher of our parish’s 
bulletin will have a representative in our area the week of 
May 14th. Do you own a business that may like to advertise 
on the back of our bulletin? Do you know of a business this 
representative may contact about advertising? Call the    
parish office this week with suggestions. All Saints is  
grateful for the advertisers/parishioners who already support 
our bulletin and our parish. Thank you. 

Readings for next Sunday, May 13 
ACTS 1:15-17, 20A, 20C-26; PS 103:1-2, 11-12, 19-
20; 1 JN 4:11-16; JN 17:11B-19 

 SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER MAY 6, 2018 

Looking for Catholic information to browse when  
 you have down-time? 
 You will find it on the      
 All  Saints App! 
 Download today! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Kindergarten, First and Second Grades 
Sang “Jesus is Alive” at Mass on April 29! 

 

Sunday, May 6 is our last day of Religious Ed 
classes for this school year. What a wonderful year  
it has been! Thank you to all of the kids, parents,   
catechists and other helpers who created a faith-filled 
year of lessons, activities, and faith experiences. A 
special thank you goes to Fr. Greg for his pastoral 
care of our families.  
 

First Communion families- 
Don’t forget to return your Banners by Sunday, May 
13. Extra supplies are available in the Religious Ed 
office if needed.  
 
The First Communion Retreat for parents and chil-
dren is Saturday, May 19 from 9:00am - 12:00 noon.  
 
The celebration of the sacrament of First  
Communion will be Sunday, May 20 at the 9:15 
Mass. Please pray for our children as they prepare to 
receive the Lord for the first time in the Eucharist.  
 

Join us in celebrating the sacrament of  
Confirmation on Wednesday, May 30 @ 7:00 pm  
at Our Lady of the Lake Parish in Edinboro. Our 14  
candidates will join with candidates from St. Francis  
Xavier and Our Lady of the Lake to share in this  
sacred night.  
 
Announcement:  On the heels of two very exciting 
Vacation Bible School summers, we will be taking a 
break from VBS this summer. We will resume with the 
program next summer.  

 


